
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 5, 2020 
 
The parade must go on: Wave at Halloween Parade from home 
 
This year, the Town of Vienna is bringing its 74th annual Halloween Parade to residents – in a new 
“wave” fashion – beginning at 10 am Saturday, October 31. 
 
Due to the ongoing coronavirus pandemic, this year’s parade, presented in partnership with the Vienna 
Business Association, will be a “wave parade” consisting of 10-15 floats that will visit all four quadrants 
of Vienna, though not every street will be visited.  
 
The route will be released to the public after 3 pm Thursday, October 29, via viennava.gov/Halloween 
as well as the Town’s social media accounts @townofviennava. Residents are encouraged to don their 
costumes and wave from sidewalks near their home as the parade passes by.  
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